
Union welcomes proposal on childcare sector pay 
 Ireland 

The government has put forward a proposal to set up a joint labour committee (JLC) that would 
determine minimum pay and working conditions for the childcare sector. Currently there is no sector 
bargaining covering childcare workers and unions have been campaigning for years to tackle low pay 
and precarious employment. JLCs are independent bodies that exist in sectors like security and cleaning 
where there is no sector bargaining. They issue employment regulation orders (ERO) setting minimum 
pay rates and conditions. SIPTU says that a JLC would provide an opportunity for the union and the 
IBEC employers’ organisation to engage in negotiations on an ERO which could ultimately establish long-
awaited binding rates of pay and conditions for the sector.
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